
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/21/2018 9:59:21 AM
Subject: Fw: Ethics Piece for Anti Racketeering

I told him yes.


From: Jason Elliott 
Sent: Saturday, April 21, 2018 9:06 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Ethics Piece for Anti Racketeering 
 
Confirming that you are good to go on this version?
 

Jason Elliott, Attorney at Law, LLC
819 E. North Street
Greenville, SC 29601
(864) 235-5308
(864) 331-3058 fax

On Apr 19, 2018, at 11:05 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

 
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 3:36 PM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: Ethics Piece for Anti Racketeering
 
Here is the final draft.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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